
 

 

FIRST BAPTIST CHURCH 
                                Rev. Michael T. Ingram, Lead Pastor 

Rev.  Darren Hood, Interim Minister of Music 

If you are interested in  
becoming a part of the First 
Baptist Church E-mail  
prayer ministry, please give 
your name, phone # & Email 
address to Ronnie Morrow or 
send it to him at: 
memeandpops@hotmail.com 
or call him at 256-447-2841. 

 

HELP!!!   HELP!!!     

We have an immediate need 
for a Sunday School teacher 
in the 2 & 3 yr old class. If 
you feel led to help in this 
area, let Sandy know in the 
Office. 

OCTOBER 6, 2019 
Special Day of Celebration 

Leading up to the  
150th Anniversary of 

FIRST BAPTIST CHURCH OF PIEDMONT 
 
WORSHIP LEADER   RAY LLOYD 
SPECIAL MUSIC   SUSAN TRAMMELL 
 

SHARING OF GOD’S WORD 
Dr. Kevin Dobbs   John Gunter 
Marty Lively    Dr. Bill Wilks 
 

Service Time 9:00-11:15 a.m. 
 

Covered Dish Luncheon following service 

*****NOTICE***** 
We hope to have the new Fellowship Hall chairs before the 1st 
150th Anniversary meal on Oct. 6th. If you would like to help 

purchase them please mark your contribution envelope 
“Chairs”. It is important that we have the money for the chairs 

by October 3rd, so we can pick them up before the Sunday 
meal. 

October 13th will be our : 
“Staff Appreciation Day”  

If you would like to recognize our 
staff with cards, or remembrances 

of any sort, you may give it to 
one of our Staff Committee  

members, Kathy Bryant, Whitney 
Grimes, Donna Bryant or Jessica 

Bass. They will also be in the  
Welcome Center to receive any 
last minute cards on Oct. 13th. 

 Piedmont First Baptist Church 
105 North Main St. 

Piedmont, AL 36272 
Phone Number 256-447-9496   

Fax  256-447-7322 
Deacons on call : 24hrs.-A Day 

Phillip Kirk 256-283-4862 
Ronnie Morrow 256-282-5114 

Sept 29, 2019 

 
Welcome     Matthew Yakely 
 
 

“Blessed Be Your Name” 
 

“Revelation Song” 
 

“How Great Is Our God” 
 
 

Offertory Prayer    Chuck Gunnels 
 

“Come Lord Jesus (Even So Come)” 
 
 

SPECIAL MUSIC 
 
 

Message     Sid Nichols 
 
 
 
Invitation  “Lord I Need You” 
 
 
Announcement Video 
 
 
Decisions 

 
 

Closing Prayer     Jimmy Donaldson
    

 



Birthdays 

Sunday, Sept. 29th 

    Sunday School 9:00 a.m. 

     Morning Worship 10:15 a.m., Sid Nichols 
 Children’s Church 10:15 a.m. 

       Evening Service 5:30 p.m., Sid Nichols 

Wednesday, Oct. 2nd 

  Bible Study 6:00 p.m.  

 Youth 6th-12th 3rd floor  

 Choir 7:00 p.m. 
Saturday, Oct. 5th—Men’s Work Day 

Sunday, Oct. 6th-No Sunday School for 

  1st grade thru Adult 

     150th Anniversary Service 9:00-11:15 a.m.        

    No Evening Service 
We will be having a meal next Sunday, Oct. 6th, 
following the Worship Service. Please bring a 
dish or dishes (large portions).  We will be 
having a lot of guests for this meal. The Church 
will provide meat, rolls & tea. Thank you. 

NOTICE!!! 

Our Sunshine Club Picnic has been moved to 
Tuesday, Oct. 15th because of the heat. 

Sept. 29th-Oct. 6th 

 

 Babies:  Brenda Smith, Heather McDivitt  

Toddlers 1: Susan Wiggins, Jane Pentecost  

 2’s & 3’s:      Cassie & Rylie Holbrooks   

 4’s & 5’s: Jessica Bass, Laura Parris                       

Security:  Jimmy Donaldson, Gene Williams  

Children’s Church: NO CHILDREN’S CHURCH 

           You may swap with someone if there is a need to. 

Babies:  Diana & Bailey Wilson 

Toddlers 1: Dana & Dustin Mobley 

 2’s & 3’s:       Barbara & Larry Moss 

 4’s & 5’s  Debbie Cardwell                

 Security:                 Randy Smith, Randy Goss 

 Children’s Church: Ryan, Anna Chambless (Randy Houck) 

            You may swap with someone if there is a need to.  

   

Oct. 1st 
Laura Parris 

Sutherlyn Jones 
Oct. 2nd 

Charles McDonald 
Cloie Grimes 

Oct. 3rd 
Carrie Yakely 

Joe Harper 
Oct. 4th 

Glenda Doyal 
Oct. 5th 

Debbie Cardwell 
Oct. 6th 

Cayce Grimes 

SUNDAY,  Sept. 29th 

SUNDAY,  Oct. 6th 

AWANA kickoff is 
Wed., Oct. 16th @ 
6:00 p.m. We need  
WORKERS for the 
booths and activities 
that evening. Please 
contact Randy Houck, 
256-237-7055, if you 
would be willing to 
help in this ministry. 

 WMU Recipe Book 
We have extended the 
deadline for turning in 
recipes for our recipe 
book. Please turn in by 
Sunday, Oct. 6th to  
Holly Williams, Kaye 
Hansmann, Shelia  
Harper or Church  
office. Thank you. 

$10.00 For A Turkey 
Don’t forget to mark 
your envelope “Turkey”. 
Thank you so much for 
your help to provide a 
turkey in each box. 

Notices Thank You & Prayer Requests 

From the pages of the  
“Little Flock” 

Rev. Albert Walker Briscoe, Piedmont 
Baptist’s fourteenth pastor, wrote in 
the September 28, 1899 ALABAMA 
BAPTIST when he pleaded the case 
for  better pay for the Baptist  
Preachers: 
      “He does not wonder that Baptist 
preachers are poor financiers. It is the 
result of a want of practice. He was not 
an expert in climbing the Alps, for he 
had never been there. If we could have 
money we would make good financiers. 
The members should liberate the 
preachers by meeting the necessary 
finances. Our laity are undeveloped. 
Our great effort should be made here. 
The Churches of North Alabama have 
made the ministry objects of charity. 
The pastor’s salary is a debt, and the 
preacher should claim it as such. It 
degrades his calling without it.” 

 

AWANA 
Now on Sunday Nights 

Starts: Sunday night, Oct. 20 
Time: 5:30-6:30 p.m. 

Cost $5.00 
Register: Complete form and turn in 
registration form/$5.00 after church 

each Sunday morning in the  
Welcome Center 

Who Needs to Register: Any child 
age  3 to 12th grade. 

KICKOFF: Wed. Oct 16th @ 6 PM 

MEN’S WORK DAY 
October 5, 2019 

7:00 a.m.  
Devotions & Biscuits 

All work will be done in and around the 
church in preparation for our special 
services leading up to our 150th year  

Celebration.  

Dear Church Family, Thank you all 
so much for all of the expressions of 
sympathy that were shown to our 
family during this difficult time. We 
truly appreciate all of the prayers, 
cards with words of comfort, and the 
lovely meal. The outpouring of  
kindness and love has given us such 
strength and courage. We will never 
forget the kindness shown to our 
family. 
 Love, Shane & Missie Bostick 
  & Family 

Members of FBC, I want to thank you 
for your support during our recent 
Smoke Detector Campaign. We had 
67 people, firemen and volunteers 
who visited 111 houses and installed 
over 365 smoke detectors. They are 
working toward being able to furnish 
all fire departments with a new  
detector, in the next 2 yrs. hopefully, 
which contains a sealed 10 yr. life  
battery. Then, we will conduct  
another campaign. Thank you for 
your support to the Piedmont Fire 
Department.    Chief Mike Ledbetter 

D- LIFE GROUPS 
Please sign up for D-Life Groups. 
Sign up sheets and sample lessons 
are on the WMU Table. Call the 
Church Office 256-447-9496 or Pam 
Jones 256-405-7440 for more info. 
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